" SAMUEL A.GREENBURG
ATTORNEY AT LAW
1014 WEST VALLEY BOULEVARD

ALHAMBRA, CALIFORNIA

ATLANTIC 4-5565
CUMBERLAND 3-6218

July 7, 1970

Mrs. Jeff W. Nichols
2602 Mountain Pine Drive
La Crescenta, Calif, 91214

Dear Mrs. Nichols:

Thanks very much for your letter of July 6, 1970,
and the check contained therein. Theamount of the
check is correct and constitutesfull payment for
any services rendered by me.

I presume payment has been made to you by the
insurance company as per the award. One would

wish you could have obtained a greater return,

but there are many uncertainties in any controversy
of this nature, and I, for one, am glad that it

was finally resolved.

Mr. Greenspan's fee was very reasonable; I liked
the way he took hold on the affair; and if I ever
have the same type of:problem, I am sure that I
would apply for his services for myself or a client.

Thanks for gifing me this opportunity to assist you.
My best regards to Mr. Nichols and to your parents. -

Very'truly yours;




